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Chardon Township Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) 

and Sewer Project Update 
 

June 13, 2023 

 

 

 

1) The WWTP begins operation on May 1, 2023. 

 

2) Lateral connections have resumed and as of today, 72 of 113 homes have connected to 

the collection system. 

 

3) To date, 19 homeowners have not submitted their two estimates/quotes to utilize ARPA 

grant funds for the lateral connection. As a reminder, upon receipt of the estimates/quote, 

GCDWR will notify the homeowner of their authorized ARPA grant amount. Upon 

funding approval, the homeowner may move forward with contracting a GCDWR 

licensed installer and return the permit application for processing.   

 

4) NO CHANGE Bi-monthly billing for sanitary sewer service starts the date the home is 

connected to the sanitary sewer collection system. 

 

5) Nick Gorris, Sanitary Engineer, is GCDWR’s point of contact for coordination and 

questions. His direct line is (440) 279-1986 or email: ngorris@geauga.oh.gov. If 

unavailable, please call (440) 279-1970 for assistance.   

 

 

For Updates, please visit our website at www.gcdwr.org. 
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